
  

Moles Class Summer Overview 

History and Geography 

Our topics in the summer term will begin with a history 

study of ancient Egypt. In this module we will be learning 

about who the Egyptians were and where they came 

from. What life was life back then, mummies and what 

Egyptians believed about the afterlife and Egyptian gods. 

We will then be completing a geography unit on rivers, 

oceans, and the water cycle. We will be staying in Egypt 

and be learning about the river Nile, the features of the 

river and why it is so important to millions of people’s 

lives.  

English 

This term we will be studying ‘The Tear Thief’ by Carol Ann 

Duffy. The children will be looking the writing techniques 

used in the book such as similes, metaphors and imagery 

and learning how to use these techniques effectively in 

their own writing. We will also be looking at some more of 

Carol Ann Duffy’s poetry and try to write some of our own 

poems.  

Maths 

YEAR 3 – Year 3 will be finishing their unit on fractions 

before moving onto column addition and subtraction and 

then short multiplication. 

Year 4 – Year 4 will be learning how to multiply 2,3- and 4-

digit numbers by 1-digit numbers as well as short division. 

We will also be learning about fraction, decimals, and 

percentages.  

 

Science  

In Science we will be firstly studying electricity. Learning 

about how electricity travels, what a complete circuit is as 

well as investigating what materials are electoral 

conductors.  

We will also be studying states of matter after half term. 

We will learn about solids, liquids and gases, evaporation, 

and condensation as well as the water cycle.  

 

 Art and Design  

In Art we will be learning about sculptures and different 

materials. We will be using materials like soap, wire, and 

recycled materials to create sculptures. 

French  

 In French our first unit will be about ‘our school’ 

learning how to talk about all the different subjects we 

learn about in school in French.  

After half term we will be learning about how to talk 

about the time in French.  

P.E  

In P.E this term Mr. Knight will be 

teaching cricket and tennis in the first 

half term followed by athletics after 

half term.  

Computing 

In computing we will first study a unit 

about desktop publishing. This will look 

at how we can use text and images to 

communicate, looking at road signs as 

an example. We will then be creating 

our own documents and looking at how 

we can edit out text to stand out more 

and how we can display information to 

be more appealing to readers.  

PSHE 

SCARF- our units will be ‘Being my best 

self’ and ‘Growing and changing’. 

Religious Education  

In R.E we will be studying how do 

festivals and worship show what 

matters to Muslims. We will learn 

about different Muslim festivals and 

why they are celebrated. 


